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3 July 2023 
 
The Right Honourable The Lord Mayor of Adelaide 
Dr Jane Lomax-Smith AM 

City of Adelaide 
GPO Box 2252 
ADELAIDE SA 5001 
 
Via email: lordmayor@cityofadelaide.com.au; 
Cc:   A.Ackland@cityofadelaide.com.au; I.Houridis@cityofadelaide.com.au  

 

Dear Lord Mayor  

Re: Kadaltilla Membership 

I am writing on behalf of the Board of the Kaurna Yerta Aboriginal Corporation RNTBC (KYAC) to 
follow up on Kaurna representation on Kadaltilla / Adelaide Park Lands Authority.  

The KYAC Board has resolved to amend the nominations to Kadaltilla and I am please to confirm that 
I, Tim Agius, is nominated as the KYAC member and Mr Allan Sumner as Deputy member.  

I trust that you will make the necessary amendments to Kaurna membership on Kadaltilla and I look 
forward to continuing our work with the City of Adelaide.  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Tim Agius 
Chairperson 
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